
S.L.O. Flyers meeting 3/10/12 
Meeting brought to order by President Tony Gallo at 9:00 am. Members present Pres. Tony Gallo, Vice Pres. Mike 
Rittenhouse, Sec. Daryl Riekki, Treasurer Bill Lander, Gene Kenner, Patrick Wright, Fred Jacober, Dave Nowell, 
Wade Akle, Perry Abbott, Paul Genshaw and Steve Dobozy. 
Topics discussed were: 
Y.M.C.A. had e-mailed Pres. Gallo about a future demonstration for their flight camp this summer. 
The club had it's flight demo for the Civil Air Patrol cadets on Feb. 19, 2012 all went well. 
The lock combo's will be changed in the near future, a memo will be sent out prior to the new combo. 
Field maintenance weed control, tables, surfacing the runway to be done weather permitting. 
Again the second Wednesday of each month between 8:00am and 12 o'clock designated for sailplanes only. 
Bill Lander read the Treasurers report. Meeting ended at 9:40am. 
Secretary  
Daryl Riekki 
 


